
School Building Committee 
Outreach Sub-Committee Meeting 

Thursday, May 13, 2021 
4:30pm, Virtually 

 
Virtual Meeting Pursuant to Governor Baker’s March 12, 2020 
Order Suspending Certain Provisions of Open Meeting Law 

 
Present:  Kim Bodnar, Jennifer Glass, Gina Halsted 
 
Also Present:  Andy Payne 
 
Call to Order:   Kim Bodnar opened the meeting at 4:32pm, noting that the Open Meeting Law 
requirement to have a quorum present in a physical location has been suspended per Governor 
Baker’s declaration of a state of emergency due to the COVID-19 pandemic.  She confirmed 
that all participants were present and able to hear and see other participants. 
 
 
Blogs: The Committee discussed content for the upcoming blogs. 
 

May 13:  Jennifer Glass shared a draft of a blog to be sent out that day with a link to the 
School Building Committee presentation. Reminders about Annual Town Meeting 
logistics, such as check-in times and the need to wear masks will be included. 
 
The committee agreed to include a photo of the new seating in the Auditorium. 
 
The blog will be scheduled to release at 5pm on Thursday, May 13. 
 
May 16:  This blog will include a picture from Town Meeting, a recap of decisions and 
(hopefully) a thank you. 
 
May 23, Memorial Day weekend and June 6th:  No blogs 
 
June 13: Reminder of the June 16th SBC Meeting. 

 
Other business:  Kim Bodnar wondered if there were any new drone videos to share.  She 
volunteered to check with Daedalus (CHA). 
 
Minutes:  Minutes from the meetings of 4/15/21 and 4/29/2021 were approved as amended by 
roll call vote.   
 
Ms. Bodnar made a motion to adjourn.  Ms. Glass seconded the motion, and it was approved 
unanimously by roll call vote:  Glass, aye; Bodnar, aye; Halsted, aye.  
 
 
Next Meeting:  Thursday, June 17, 2021 at 9:00am via ZOOM 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:12pm.  
 
 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Gina Halsted 


